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Provincie Zuid-Holland
Zuid-Hollandplein 1
Postbus 90602
2509 LP Den Haag
THE NETHERLANDS
 
Attention:   Mr Berend Potjer,
 Regional Minister for the Energy transition of the province of Zuid-Holland

Luxembourg, 03/07/2020 PJ/ENERGY/EE&SE/RG/RS/AG/am
 
 EIB – Corporate use

Subject: ELENA assistance, Sustainable Energy in Zuid-Holland, the Netherlands

Dear Mr Potjer,
 
We are writing to inform you that your ELENA application has been approved by the European
Commission, for technical assistance of a maximum amount of EUR 2,700,000.00.
 
You will find attached for your information a copy of the letter of approval received from the European
Commission.

Yours sincerely,
 

EUROPEAN INVESTMENT BANK
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